DO YOU OR SOMEONE YOU CARE ABOUT HAVE
TRANSPORTATION NEEDS THAT ARE NOT BEING MET?

The Trinity County Transportation Commission (TCTC) is in the process of reviewing
Unmet Transit Needs. This process is completed each year to consider transportation
needs in Trinity County. Now is the time to tell us if you have transportation needs
that are not being met, no later than May 21, 2024.

Contact us in the following ways: k |
- Phone: (530) 623-1365 (ext. 3400) [ | I ]
- Email: transit@trinitycounty.org
- Letter to: Sarah Saad, Transportation Planner Il

P.0O. Box 2490, Weaverville, CA 96093 0:0
Attend the Public Hearing: U U

May 21, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. (or shortly thereafter)
Trinity County Board of Supervisors & Transportation Commission
351 Main Street, Weaverville, CA 96093



